
 

Pray For 

The Molonaa Family 

Your Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa 

Isaac, Salomey, Jethro, & Ephraim 

Mission Work: 

*Church Planting 

*Bus Ministry 

*Kid’s Club 

*College Kid’s Sports         
Ministry 

*Village Outreach 

Mailing Address: 

Kparisaga Baptist Church 

P.O. Box UY 49 

WA, Upper West Region UDS 

Ghana, West Africa 

Email: 

Molonaagandau.bisaac@yahoo.com 

Phone: 

Home: +233205602563 

Cell: +233246862729 

WhatsApp:+233267960860 

Mission Board: 

Fundamental Baptist Home Missions 

200 W Virginia Avenue 

P.O. Box 1510 

Bessemer City, North Carolina, 28016 

704-629-4176 

Dear Pastor/Partners. 

Greetings to you all in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ, in whom we glory. 

I trust by the grace of God you are all doing well in life and the ministry. It is a great pleasure for me to 

come your way with my stewardship account and what the Lord is doing for us over here, Kparisaga Baptist 

Church in Wa. 

On behalf of the Church, my family and my own self, I say a very big thank you to you and your church for 
your prayers, love and support that has given us the opportunity to serve the Lord in this part of our country, 
we are most grateful and thankful to you for all the sacrifices you made to support us; may the good Lord 
whom we all serve continue and abundantly bless you.  
We do indeed make a major difference in the lives of people we serve especially the prisons and the children 

in this part of the country. We give glory to God for what He is doing through us with your prayer and finan-

cial support and will always be committed to maintain Christian integrity in all that we continue to do in the 

days ahead.  

 

How are things going with you and your family? We thank God upon every remembrance of you, always in 

every prayer of ours for you all making request with joy. 

Salomey, Jethro and Ephraim are all doing very well. The condition of Ephraim has significantly improved 

the past few months, we have not visited the hospital with him for any complications. We are also expecting 

our third baby soon. I am glad the Lord has blessed me with such a beautiful family.  

 My family is also thankful for my successful com-

pletion of a Master of Ministry program at the Solid 

Rock Baptist College and Seminary in September. It 

was really difficult getting the financial assistance 

for my fees, travel and feeding expenses for the peri-

od I was in School, but the Lord came through for 

me and my family. I have been given an admission 

for a Doctor of Ministry program in the same semi-

nary and I am trusting God to see me through suc-

cessfully. 

We thank the Lord for all our ministries: Kparisaga Baptist Church, Children’s Club, School Ministry, 

Sports Ministry, Bus Ministry, and Prison Ministry; my monthly visits to the prisons. 

SCHOOL MINISTRY ACTIVITIES 

We thank God for the more school that the Lord has led us to, making a total of 8 schools with about 900 

school pupils being reached with the Gospel on weekly basis. We hoping that this new academic year which 

was started this September the Lord will grant us access to more schools. 

We are also praying for approval as we plan to write to the Ghana Education Service for permission into 

many school that we do not have permission. 

October 2024 



PRISON MINISTRY ACTIVITIES 

We are glad that the Lord has given us the permit to enter the Ghana prisons to interact with and have services with inmates on 

monthly basis. We are currently working in 4 prisons in the Northern Region of Ghana. Through our service the inmates have the 

opportunity to hear the good news.  

Pray that these inmates and officers will respond to the gospel and be converted, which will lead to final transformation of these 

inmates. Each time I travel to visit these prisons I receive a lot of requests in terms of food, clothes, and many other things. We are 

relying on your prayers and support to enable us travel every month to these prisons. I normally travel several hours and kilometers 

to get to theses prisons. 

 1. With Tamale Central Prison 

Chaplain 

     

2 and 3. Service with Officers at 
Yendi Local Prison 

 

CHILDREN MINISTRY ACTIVITIES 

Our children participated in first ever Samaritan Purse (OCC) quiz in the Upper West Region of Ghana and were presented with 

certificates of participation and those who completed the OCC program graduated and were also given their certificates. 

Activities at the Children's club were a bit slower over the period due to the rainy and farming seasons. However, many of the chil-

dren in the club are in great need of educational materials for the new academy year. These items include: school bags, books, 

shoes, pens, pencils, and uniforms. We are trusting that the Lord will provide for us to meet these needs of the children. 

We are also praying to organize a Christmas party for the children at the club because in the village they do not celebrate 

Christmas, this will help spread the love of Christ to the children. We covet your  continual prayer  and financial suppor t to 

meet these needs.                              

1 and 2. CHILDREN 

AT CLUB 

 3 and 4. OCC AND 

QUIZ CERTIFI-

CATES GIVEN TO 

CHILDREN 

    

           5. CHILDREN AT OCC QUIZ 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

1. We are still trusting the Lord to provide regular support for our family and ministry. We are hoping that churches, families and 

individuals will consider to support us and our ministry in Ghana. 

2. The ministry needs at least three new motorbikes to enable us move about well on ministry activities especially traveling to vari-

ous schools. My dad motorbike which he uses for the ministry has been stolen and we urgently need get him another one for him to 

go church and back. 

3. Pray for my son's health (Ephraim) who has a heart disease 

4. Pray with me as I plan to continue my further studies at Solid Rock Baptist College and Seminary. If the Lord provides I will be 

traveling to Accra in January for my classes. 

5. Pray for our church as we seek to organize it into an independent Baptist Church in the first quarter of 2025. 

The requests look overwhelming but we are comforted by the fact that our God has provided us co-laborers and partners upon whom 
we can call and share our prayer needs.  
Please join us in bringing these urgent needs before the throne of grace and trust God for His blessings. I would encourage you, our 

co-laborers and Partners to be the source of God’s provision to meet these prayer needs. 

 

Pastor Isaac Molonaa, FBHM missionary to Ghana, West Africa 


